FREQUENTLY ASKED
QUESTIONS

Why create a memorial?

The Pleasant Grove Memorial Garden was created to
honor and memorialize the strength, dedication, and
commitment of Pleasant Grove's early settlers, as well as
those who have served in the armed forces and local
public safety departments.

How will people be recognized?

Military veterans will be listed with their branch of
service engraved on granite panels. Please Note: All
veterans that have or are serving can be listed if they
meet the following criteria:

If a person honorably served for any period of time in
any Branch or Reserve U.S. Military Uniformed
Services such as Army, Navy, Air Force, Coast Guard,.
State and National Guard.

Additionally, the person must:

1. Currently reside in Pleasant Grove, or
2.Currently live &mos&onm.. but at one time lived in
Pleasant Grove, or
3. Is now deceased, but at one time lived in Pleasant
Grove and is buried in Pleasant Grove, or
4, Is now aonammmm. but at one time lived in Pleasant
Grove and is buried elsewhere.

Who has funded the memorial?

Pleasant Grove City has donated a one-acre parcel of
ground within the city cemetery. Additional funding has
come from private individuals as well as businesses and
various organizations. The Pleasant Grove Parks .
Department oversees maintenance for the facility.

How can I donate? ‘

Some families have aready notified relatives who
currently live away from Pleasant Grove to pool their
contributions to honor their loved ones. Please find a form
in this pamphlet that will assist you in making a donation
to this significant project. All contributions are tax
deductible.

How often are additions engraved on the wall?
Additions to the wall panels are completed once a year
prior to Memorial Day in E&r The strict deadline for
names (or additions to names) need to be submitted by
April 1st of each year. Starting November 1, 2006, all
additions made to the wall will require a $100 donation.
Please make your check payable to:
Pleasant Grove City
Memorial Garden Fund
70 S. 100 E.
Pleasant Grove, Ut 84062

QUESTIONS?
If you have questions about this project, please telephone
City Hall at (801) 785-5045 or contact any member of the
City Staff on the Steering Committee

STEERING COMMITTEE
Paul D. Olpin, General Chairman
Richard Huish, Architect

Lewis Church Boyd Fugal Dan Fugal
Victor W. Hammond Carol Harmer Betty Memmott
Spencer Rogers Eleroy West

City Staff on the Steering Committee
Deon Giles, Leisure Services Director
Justin Rasmussen, Parks Superintendent
Jan Rawling, Cemetery Sexton

Name Application/Donation Form

Please Print

Honoree

Name of Donor

Address

Telephone
Years Served From:

To:

Rank

Branch of Military Service

Birth Date

N
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Police
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EMS

T

Firefighte

Early Settler
Amount $100 +

Non-Military Honoree Name

Total $
Exp. Date

MasterCard

Visa

Method of Payment:

Car_d Number

Check Money Order

ignature

.

Authorized S

(PLEASE DETACH AND RETURN WITH YOUR PAYMENT TO PLEASANT GROVE CITY MEMORIAL FUND, 70 S. 100 E. PLEASANT GROVE UT 84062



